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                                                                                        Monday 14th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To celebrate the end of the theme ‘castles’, we would like to take the children on a trip to 

Castle Rising near Kings Lynn. As a small school it is cost effective for us all to go together, 

meaning that the trip will be less costly to the parents. We understand that this means all 

children will be together on the couch but the children will be wearing masks and sat in 

their class bubbles.  

The trip will take place on Friday 2nd July within the hours of the school day. The coach will 

be leaving promptly at 9am so please make sure that you arrive at school for 8.40am. We 

ask that children come to school in uniform and are dressed appropriately for the weather 

(sun hats and sun cream for hot weather or a rain coat for showers). The children will also 

need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a bag that they can carry themselves. We ask 

that no sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks are in the lunch boxes.  

The cost per child will be £5 to cover the cost of the coach as entrance is free for schools.    

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Godbold 
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